
Week ending 22nd December 2017  
 

This half term our Christian Value is ‘Thankfulness’ through the theme of ‘Enjoyment’  
http://www.husthwaite.n-yorks.sch.uk/christian-values/ 

 

Fri 22Dec17 

 

 

Mon 08Jan17 

Tue 09Jan18 

Wed 10Jan18 

Tue 15Jan18 

Thu 18Jan18 

No parent sharing assembly 

School closes for Christmas 2.45pm 

 

Staff Training Day 

School opens 08.50 

Young voices rehearsal 3.30-5.15pm 

Young voices concert 

Governors’ Surgery 

from the last assembly:  

 

Once again I can’t quite believe how quickly we have reached the end of the first term and the end of 2017!  The 
time has gone quickly and reflects how busy staff and children have been.  In September we welcomed a lot of new 
families, children and staff into school and they have all become a real asset - I have enjoyed getting to know them 
all.  This is my last newsletter from Husthwaite School and I will miss all of the children, staff and families as I finish 
at the end of the week.  I have thoroughly enjoyed my time as headteacher here and it has been a privilege to be 
part of such a vibrant community.  I wish the school well as it goes into 2018 and know that it will continue to go 
from strength to strength.  Thank you very much for the messages, cards and gifts which have meant a lot. 
    
I wish you all the best for the festive season and hope that you all have a wonderful Christmas and New Year.                                                                                           
  
Rebecca Bainbridge 

 

The Governors are delighted to confirm the appointment of Miss Fiona Bennett as Interim Head Teacher for the next 
two terms. Fiona is an experience deputy from St Paul’s school in York who has been an acting Head Teacher.  She is 
looking forward to meeting you all in January. The appointment process for a permanent head teacher to take up 
the post from September 2018 will continue in the New Year. 
  
The Governor Surgery’s will commence at Husthwaite on Thursday 18th January at 8.40am. 
 

 

Well there was great excitement on Monday as some unusual visitors arrived in Husthwaite. Goldilocks and the 
three bears made an exciting appearance. The children had a wonderful time shouting the usual instructions and 
encouragement to the performers – Mrs Dixon had to cover her ears! 

http://www.husthwaite.n-yorks.sch.uk/christian-values/


 

Following the election for a new Parent Governor we are very pleased to announce that Liz Hebdon, a parent from 
Husthwaite Primary School has been elected to the Governing Body.  Liz’s four year term of office will commence in 
January.  

The cost of school lunches for the Spring term will be £100.80 for the whole term to Easter or £50.40 for each half 
term. The new menu for the Spring  term will be sent out next week. 
Please ensure any monies owing for this term are paid up to date by the end of next week. Thank you. 

  

This week the children have been very excited about Christmas! We went down to the Christmas Service at the 
church and watched Class 2 put on a fantastic performance. We have been doing lots of Christmas activities 
including looking at shapes, counting addition and subtraction. We have also been doing lots of exciting Art and 
Design activities including sewing and making a picture for people who we care for at home. The children have 
worked really hard this term and have earned their rest. Have a wonderful Christmas and a Happy New Year! 
   

 

First and foremost this week Class 2 need a huge well done for leading the 
Carol Service. I was very proud of the clear voices from Y3/4 readers and 
the lovely miming and expressions from the Y2 actors. We have also 
thoroughly enjoyed all our wider curriculum activities this week. The 
Pantomime on Monday was enjoyed by all, especially some of the songs 
and Australia day was also a success with children using their creative skills 
to the max. A big thank you to Rebecca Marshall for her didgeridoo 
demonstration, lots of the children were inspired and left school playing 
the one they had made! 

 

  

Class 3 have had a fantastic week this week.  On Wednesday it was our 
Australia Day.  The children dressed up and we had an action packed day 
making and testing boomerangs; trying our hand at aboriginal art and 
creating a Class 2/3 collage. Further to this, we have been getting festive, 
creating cards and calendars.  On Thursday, the children took part in the 
Carol Service at the church led by Class 2.  Here we also got the 
opportunity to say thank you and goodbye to Mrs Bainbridge.  
 
I hope you get some well-earned rest over the Christmas holidays ready to 
come back afresh in the new term. 
 
Merry Christmas.  

 
 Will our boomerangs come back? 

 



 
You are warmly invited to join us at Coxwold church at 6pm on Christmas Eve to celebrate 
Christmas with carols, readings and the dressing of the crib. If any children would like to dress up 
as their favourite nativity character, they are very welcome to do so. However, dressing up is 
optional! 
 
 I look forward to seeing you on Christmas Eve, or at one of our other services (see below). 
 
 With best wishes for a peaceful Christmas and a Happy New Year. 
 
 Revd Liz 
 
Christmas Eve: 
6.00pm Crib Service at Coxwold 
10.00pm Early Midnight service at Husthwaite 
 
Christmas Day: 
9.00am Family Communion at Carlton Husthwaite 
10.30am Family Communion at Coxwold 
10.30am Worship for all at Husthwaite   
 


